
Carlisle Trails Committee 
Report of February 11, 2011 Meeting 

Bert Willard, Secretary 
 
Attendance: Henry Cox, George Fardy, Louise Hara, Marc Lamere, Steve Tobin, Kevin 
Smith, Bert Willard.   
Guests: Sylvia Willard, Rick Amodei. 
 
Documents Discussed in Agenda: 
None. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Minutes from January 7 meeting: 

The minutes were approved as amended (spelling). 
 
Spencer Brook Boardwalk building schedule: 

Plans were made to continue construction on Saturday, February 12, at 9:00 am.  
The plan is to add the outer joists, inner spacer blocks, and start the decking. 
 
Banta-Davis boardwalk: 

Rick Amodei reported having prepared a proposal package for CPA funding. 
A motion was made that the Trails Committee support and partner with the Rec 

Com in their project of the boardwalk between Spalding and Banta-Davis, using CPA 
funding.  The vote passed unanimously. 

Steve and Henry volunteered to work with the Rec Com and enlist help from the 
rest of the committee as needed.  

 
Chestnut Estates: 

A proposal for a warrant article to get the Mannis line surveyed has been 
submitted. 
 
Map Book revenues: 

150 books have been sold to Ferns.  214 others have also been sold. 
 
Moonlight walk: 

This years moonlight walk will be out to the new Spencer Brook platform, on 
Saturday, March 19.  Parking will be on West Street. 
 
New Business: 
 
Schedule next meeting: 
The next meeting was set for Friday, March 4, 2011 


